WEDUC message/email sent 12/10/21 to Yr7, 8, 9 & 10 plus 12 & 13 Students

Dear Parent/Carer

This week we are distributing more COVID tests to students via tutor groups. If your child /ren have
been absent and miss collecting tests, please ask them to come to reception when they are next in
and we will supply them with a pack.

We ask that you continue to support and encourage your children to test twice a week at home, every
week, with Lateral Flow Device (LFD) tests. This will help us reduce the transmission of COVID-19
among our children.

Please report and upload test results to us at school COVID Test Results - Student Home Testing
and
online to the government website, even if they are negative or void.

The government advice remains the same, in addition to regular twice weekly testing:
e Children who receive a positive LFD result should isolate and book a PCR test to confirm their
result.
e Children who are identified as a close contact by NHS Test and Trace should take a PCR test
and continue to go to school while they wait for their result.

The tests your child/ren receive this week are nasal swabbing only and are different to any tests we
have previously supplied.

Please ensure you and/or your child reads the instructions carefully as they are also different, a
printed copy is included with each pack.

Lateral Flow Testing Instructions - Nasal Only

Kind regards

Brookvale Groby Learning Campus


https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSegtGAej0eIfOb4LNLDSFbuUUR2rhoXAg9tS1uMpXWBR76aKg/viewform?vc=0&c=0&w=1&flr=0
https://www.gov.uk/report-covid19-result
https://drive.google.com/file/d/15RPnPq7m_tQrXytGiljXHL67P-A4pmFv/view?usp=sharing

